
I would like to thank each 
and every family for the 

generous holiday gifts.  I very 
much appreciate your 

thoughtfulness.

  
    Field Trip Coming Up 

We are having a  field trip to 
Mission Dolores on January 23rd.
If you have not sent in your 
permission form, there is another 
copy in today’s Friday folder.

Please complete and return the 
form, or let me know that your 
child will not be attending. 

California Mission Models

Thank you for the wonderful 
response for our mission building 
project. We now have a large variety 
of building materials. 

The children have been busy planning 
with their teammates, and I think 
everyone will have a great 
experience with this activity. 

Also, thank you to those of you who 
have volunteered to help. Everyone 
who has volunteered for next week, 
please just come in at the appointed 
time.
         Book Report
There is a fantasy book report 
due on Monday, January 21st.
   

Progress Reports are going home 
NEXT FRIDAY. Some of you wrote 
on your yellow Comments Sheet at  
Report Card time that you would 
like to chat with me about your 
child’s progress. Please feel free 
to contact me for an appointment. 
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Ms. Rechtfertig
Stay warm. Stay healthy.

Progress Reports
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